JUNE NEWSLETTER



It's summer time Key Clubbers! Let's stay on the role with being apart of our communities!

HEY GUYS! IT'S SUMMER TIME AND I'M JUST AS READY FOR THE SUN AS YOU GUYS ARE. I WANT TO LET YOU GUYS KNOW THAT I AM PLANNING ON A DIVISION WIDE SERVICE PROJECT. I HAVE SOME IDEAS LIKE WOULD YOU GUYS LIKE TO HELP OUT LOCAL ANIMAL SHELTERS OR DO A FOOD/BAKE SALE AND DONATE THE PROCEEDS TO LOCAL RONALD MCDONALD HOUSES. MY EMAIL IS LINDSAY@KTKEY.ORG. JUST EMAIL ME YOUR CLUBS VOTE AND I'LL SEE WHICH ONE IS THE HIGHEST VOTE.

SECOND, ARE YOU GUYS READY FOR ICON? IT'S NOT TOO LONG AWAY! I HOPE YOU GUYS ARE PREPARING FOR ALL OF THE FUN AND ADVENTURES THAT AWAITS YOU IN THE WINDY CITY! THAT WEEK IS GOING TO BE PACKED FULL OF MEMORIES YOU WILL NEVER FORGET. I JUST WANT TO REMIND YOU GUYS TO MAKE SURE YOU PACK ACCORDINGLY AND HAVE THE TIMES OF YOUR LIVES!

THIS SUMMER I WANT ALL OF YOU TO BE SAFE AND HAVE FUN. AS ONE OF MY TEACHERS ALWAYS TELLS US TO CLOSE OUT THE YEAR, "SEATBELTS AND SUNSCREEN WILL BE YOUR ONE WAY TO STAY SAFE THIS SUMMER. MAKE IT BACK TO TELL ME YOUR STORIES." -MR. CALLEN